
 

Update: Provision of uniform to Nurses 
 

Resolution 1/2020 which pertains to the provision of uniform for nurses has been signed by parties 

(copy attached). 

 

The agreement abolishes the provision of uniform allowance and replaces it with the provision of the 

actual uniform to nurses. The PSA did not sign the agreement due to an insufficient mandate from the 

members. The council established a task team to develop a policy framework and determine the 

allowance for the uniform. The meeting of the task team was held on 26 October 2020. The employer 

submitted a draft presentation of the draft policy framework and requested inputs from labour (copy 

attached) 

 

The members are requested to provide inputs to the attached draft presentation by 6 November 2020. 

The inputs must be submitted to the National Chief Negotiator, Mr Peter Mngomezulu, via their 

respective PSA Provincial Offices. 
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